## SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL - Boys Branch, Juwaiza

**Tel: 06 5665775** P.O. Box – 2324, Sharjah e-mail: mail@sisjuwaiza.com Website: www.sisjuwaiza.com

OUR VISION
Educate Enlighten Empower

Circular No. SIS Juwaiza/038/2024-2025

04/07/2024

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School Juwaiza,

Please note that the <u>HOLIDAY ASSIGNMENTS</u> will be uploaded in the google classroom. The teachers will upload the assignments by 11<sup>th</sup> July 2024.

Parents are requested to ensure that the children take good care of their notebooks and textbooks during the holidays. This is keeping in mind that the textbooks will have to be used throughout the academic year and the notes given in the respective notebooks will have to be referred again during the course of the year.

I take this opportunity to wish all our dear parents and children HAPPY HOLIDAYS! God bless!

With every good wish

MOHAMMED AMEEN

**PRINCIPAL** 

